Babysitting Policy 

Busy Bees Pre-school does not provide any form of babysitting services for parents/carers outside of our sessional hours nor do we allow our staff to provide private babysitting services to parents of children at the pre-school. 

This policy has been adopted:

to safeguard the staff working in the pre-school by removing the risk of conflicts of interest and maintaining the confidentiality of our children, staff and other parents/carers in the setting; 

to ensure that Busy Bees pre-school staff cannot be the subject of any complaints and/or allegations against a child and/or their family as a result of issues arising outside the pre-school setting;

so that parent/carer relationships are kept professional and supportive and restricted to the setting;

to ensure that all children are treated equally and that no favouritism is shown;

to ensure that we are actively safeguarding the interests of our staff and the children in our care;

because we cannot take any responsibility for the health and safety of a child in their own home whilst being cared for by a member of our staff, nor could any insurance provision be made

If a member of the Busy Bees team does not comply with this policy they will be subject to the disciplinary process as set out in our policy and procedures documents. 

This policy was adopted by the committee on 18 October 2016.

Signed on behalf of Busy Bees Pre-school

Chair:    Sally Evans                   

